
November 29, 2012

Mr. Bill Keith 
President

Seafood Express (PEI) Ltd.  
20 Upton Road 
Charlottetown, PE, C1E 1Z5 

Dear Mr. Keith,

Congratulations! You have achieved Platinum status on your Northbridge Insurance™ Safety  
Systems Management Report.

The Northbridge Insurance Safety Systems Management Report was developed using the knowledge 
and insights that come from more than 60 years serving the trucking industry. It is the only 
report that shows how your company ranks in comparison to 100 percent Canadian trucking data, 
benchmarking your company against over 1,000 other fleets. 

Achieving Platinum status means your company ranks among the top five percent in Canadian 
trucking, particularly when it comes to your commitment to road safety and the uninterrupted flow 
of goods in Canada. 

It is our distinct pleasure to recognize this commitment to safety and continuous improvement.  
We are proud to be your business partner, and we look forward to continue working with you to 
support your success.

Sincerely,

 
Fabian Richenberger 
President 
Northbridge Insurance 

TM Northbridge Insurance and The power of together are trademarks used under licence from Northbridge Financial Corporation.



As part of our overall commitment to being a trusted and respected 
business partner, we are sharing with you the results of our recent review  
of your company’s Safety Management Systems.

The detailed analysis in this report is a result of our knowledge of your 
operations, based upon our ongoing relationship with you, as well as  
our in-depth annual review.   

Northbridge Insurance Safety and Training Services are committed to working 
with you to identify your unique risks and opportunities. At your request, we 
will suggest training priorities or other solutions which can help you take 
advantage of potential opportunities to improve your operations.

We look forward to continuing to work with you.

Northbridge Insurance is pleased to present you with  
			   your new Safety System Management Report.


